
 
Meeting Minutes  

January 11. 2021 

7:02 pm call meeting to order 

 

Attendance: Erin Earnst, Cami Tedoldi, Angela Davis, Michelle Kenney, Jodie Whidden, Karen Connoley, 

Maggie McAuliffe, Molly Flaherty, Mary Flaherty, Helene Savage, and Monica Fisler 

 
Budget Update, M. Kenney 

https://files.constantcontact.com/5cb5073b701/6ade61d7-29a8-4d90-8f4c-27c3737da41b.pdf 

• Total Sponsorships received to date $7,744.  Confident that we will meet our budget of  

 $8,000.  Another big thank you to Helene for all her work on this! 

• We received the $2,500 check from PIP and expect the additional $250 soon which was also awarded 

from PIP for Founders Day cancellation last year.   

• A vote was taken to add an additional $50 to the Sponsorship expense budget to allow for a second 

mailing 

• No other significant expenses for the month 

 

Ms. Tedoldi’s Report & Student Update  

• Updates – Senior Districts was this past weekend. Those students will be honored at the school 

committee meeting tomorrow night 1/12/21. 

• Junior district auditions are due this Thursday1/14/21 

• 1/21 All-State Auditions due to Ms. Tedoldi  

• The Music department will be adding a course called the Arts and Social Justice. It will be announced 

at the school committee tomorrow 1/12/21 

• Feb 1 at 7:00 a caregiver and student info night for 8th grade Music Families. Zoom link will be 

coming out 

 

Student Reports 

• Senior District was different than normal. There was an escape room and a guest artist. The remote 

experience was good to have. 

• Band students that participated in Senior Districts were also happy to have the opportunity.  

New Business 
• Valentine’s day Fundraisers through The Vanilla Cookie Co. – more details to come 

• Cupcake Fundraisers – moved to the Spring.  

• Scholarship Update – will be virtually this year again. Seana Murphy maybe interested. Letters will be 

coming out very soon 

• Looking for someone to take care the Senior Scholarship Committee Chair for this year. If anyone is 

interested please reach out to Erin Earnst at erinmearnst@gmail.com 

 

Old Business 
• Thanks to Eric Bridgham for the amazing Holiday Shoppe 

• Possibly having Spring Shoppe fundraiser from Inked. Molly and Maggie will visit the store and let us 

know. 

• Bingo card fundraiser – Cami will look into it 

• Restaurant fundraiser  - Erin will follow up with Nancy 

https://files.constantcontact.com/5cb5073b701/6ade61d7-29a8-4d90-8f4c-27c3737da41b.pdf


 
• At the next meeting discuss the Pot Luck Dinner 

• Yearbook photos and how to get them to Mrs. Pillsbury, senior photos. Molly will contact the yearbook 

committee and check on pictures. 

 

  

Vote to approve December 2020 meeting minutes. Motion carried, Minutes approved. 

Adjournment 7:52pm 

 

 

 
Angela Davis, President  

Erin Earnst, Vice President 

      Jodie Whidden, Secretary 

Michelle Kenney, Treasurer 


